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Dear Editor:

I have been taking the bus in North and West Vancouver for the last 31 years.

A third SeaBus is a brilliant idea. How about having the first SeaBus leave at 6 a.m. instead of 6:30? It would be most

convenient for people working early or catching an early flight at the airport.

The B-line Phibbs/Park Royal bus is an excellent idea, especially for CapU students; the 239 is constantly overcrowded,

especially leaving from CapU and Lonsdale.

May I also suggest a B-line Phibbs Exchange/Lonsdale Quay/Horseshoe Bay ferry? A bus from Lonsdale to Horseshoe Bay

would be very welcome.

Jacques Brodeur

North Vancouver
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